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November 2023 
 
 Re: Year 11 Leavers’ Celebration Prom 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are pleased to be able to write to you with some initial information regarding the Year 11 
Leavers’ Celebration Prom. The event will be held on Friday 21st June 2024 and start at school but 
the main event venue is in Brighton at a seafront hotel.  The general outline of the evening is that 
students will arrive at school for photographs in the late afternoon sun (hopefully) at around 
5pm.  Students and accompanying staff will then travel by coach to Brighton seafront to our hotel 
venue for an evening of dancing, photographs, food and mocktails.  It is usually a night to remember. 
At the end of the evening students and accompanying staff return to the coaches and leave Brighton 
for our return to school at around midnight.  
 
Our aim is to take as many Year 11 students to the celebration prom as possible, last year there were 
around 150 students who attended.  Further details regarding the timing, cost and other information 
will be provided early next year.  Students will be invited to the celebration prom if they have good 
attendance at school, a good punctuality record to registration and to lessons, no suspensions from 
school during Year 11 and a positive conduct score.  This will be explained to students during 
assembly, and they are welcome to discuss their individual record with Heads of Year for more 
details.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our Year 11 students the best of luck for their 
upcoming mock exams and, as always, please do not hesitate to contact us should you require any 
further information. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
             
 
 

        
Miss Block                                 Mr Goodwin 
 
Heads of Year 11 
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